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Georgia warmly welcomes and thanks the Delegation of Costa Rica for the presentation of the national report.

Georgia welcomes measures aimed at strengthening the protection of children from forced labor and sexual exploitation, including the reactivation of The National Commission to Combat the Commercial Sexual Exploitation of Children and Adolescents and its subcommissions in 2024. 

We value the fact that over the reporting period Costa Rica has achieved one of the lowest rates of child labour in the region. 

Georgia also lauds the Government for the legislative steps addressing violence against women, including, but not limited to the introduction of The Act against sexual harassment in the street and Amendments to the Violence against Women Act and the Criminal Code. 
Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to Costa Rica:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]To continue providing benefits in order to meet the needs of socially and financially vulnerable segments of the population;
· To continue strengthening the Inter-institutional Commission on Human Rights.

We wish the Delegation of Costa Rica a successful UPR.


